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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/06/2021 17:32:54

Commenter Info:
Carl Warw
6905 South Hughes Ave
Sioux Falls Sd, 57109
Email: carl.ware@gmail.com  Phone:

Comments :
Hello, I feel it would be a great disservice to not allocate a greater portion of the VW funds to
expand EV fast charging locations both along the I90/ I29 corridors as well as other routes
such as highway 212 or 281. The current allocation is shamefully low and feels shortsighted.
Thank you for collecting public input on this topic.
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